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March 15, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

We at Riverside Banquet Halls see no problem with Virdi Pacific Holding rezoning
application.

As a local Richmond business owner we support growth in the area and understand there
is a need for agricultural truck parking in the area. We see no problem with trucks in the
area as long as they abide by the posted speed limits and traffic signs. As the land has
already been excluded from the ALR we feel that Virdi’s application is warranted
especially due to the fact that they will be purchasing eco friendly equipment and
practicing in the environmentally sustainable ways.

Thank you for your consideration.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Riverside Banquet Hall Ltd.
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Bobby Ghirra, BBA, CGA
General Manager
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